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COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Response Update 
Kendall County Historic Courthouse Closed to the Public until Further Notice  

 
The Kendall County Historic Courthouse, including the main administrative offices of the 

Kendall County Forest Preserve District, Kendall Area Transit, and Grundy-Kendall 

Regional Office of Education, will be closed to the general public until further notice as 

part of the Kendall County emergency response effort to protect public safety and slow 

the spread of the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) in Kendall County. 

Office and administrative support staff for each agency will continue to respond to all 

public requests received by email and phone, with main contact information for each 

agency provided below. 

All forest preserve areas presently remain open to the public as posted. 

Kendall County Forest Preserve District 

For registrations, reservations and permit requests for dates extending past May 15, 

2020, please contact the District using the contact information provided below: 

For shelter and facility rentals at Hoover, Harris, and other Kendall County Forest 

Preserves other than Ellis House and Equestrian Center:  Phone (630) 553-4025, 

fax (630) 553-4023, or email at kcforest@co.kendall.il.us. 

For facility rentals and equestrian program services at Ellis House and 

Equestrian Center:  Phone (815) 475-4035, fax (815) 475-4105, or email at 

nnorton@co.kendall.il.us (Equestrian Programs) mvick@co.kendall.il.us (Facility 

Rentals). 

For Environmental Education Educational Program Services: Phone (630) 553-

2292, fax (630) 553-4023, or email at edombrowski@co.kendall.il.us. 

David Guritz, Executive Director 
Direct: 630-553-4131 

Email: kcforest@co.kendall.il.us 

Mike Neuenkirchen, Program Director 
Kendall Area Transit 
Direct: 630-882-6962 

Email: mneuenkirchen@co.kendall.il.us 

Chris Mehochko, Reg. Superintendent 
Grundy-Kendall ROE 
Direct: 815-941-3247 

Email: cmehochko@co.kendall.il.us 
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Kendall Area Transit 

To contact support staff, and to schedule KAT transportation services, contact the office 

at (630) 882-6970, or email at vmiller@co.kendall.il.us. 

 

Grundy-Kendall Regional Office of Education 

To contact support staff, and for Grundy-Kendall Regional Office of Education inquiries, 
contact the office at (630) 553-4168, or email at bthatcher@roe24.org. 
 
To contact the Kendall County Outdoor Education Center (KCOEC) located at Hoover 
Forest Preserve, contact Deanna Bazan, Director – KCOEC at (630) 553-7108, or email 
at dbazan@roe24.org. 
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